
Financial Aid Office Hours:  
Monday –Friday 9 AM – 5 PM

Email is Financial Aid’s 
primary means of 

communication so please be 
sure to check your Pace 

email regularly!

Contact Us:
Phone: (877)-672-1830 
Email: financialaid@pace.edu 
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Pace University
Financial Aid Office

News Flash
 FINANCIAL AID

IS GOING 
PAPERLESS! 

Beginning Summer 2020
Pace University's Financial Aid 
Office will offer electronic form 

and application submissions.

This includes the:
  2020 Summer Aid Applications
  2020-21 Verification Worksheets
  2020-21 PLUS Applications

These forms can now be 
completed, signed and submitted 

electronically using your Pace 
University MyPace Portal 
username and password.

What does this mean for you?

Summer 2020 forms and 
applications will be available for 

completion starting
TODAY, February 13, 2020!

Priority Submission Deadline 
for the Summer 2020 Aid 

Application is March 23, 2020

Need a parent signature?
If your form or application 

requires a parent signature, your 
parent will be notified via email 
once you sign and submit the 
student portion of the form. 

Your parent will be able to easily 
create a paperless forms account 

using their personal email address 
at that time.  This paperless forms 

username and password can be 
used to electronically sign and 

submit forms to Pace University's 
Financial Aid Office for the 
remainder of your time at 

Pace University!

Log into your MyPace Portal and visit the 
Forms and Applications page of the 

Financial Aid website at http://
www.pace.edu/financial-aid/forms-and-

applications to begin completing and 
submitting your requirements!

Paper PDF options are still available on 
our website for those who wish to opt 

out of electronic forms.
Please note: electronic signatures will not 
be accepted on forms completed outside of 

our paperless forms system.

Student Academic Progress

The Federal Government requires students 
maintain a specific level of academic 

progress (QPA and course completion rate) 
to retain financial aid eligibility.

Academic Progress is reviewed at the end of 
each Spring semester.  If you are not making 

Satisfactory Academic Progress after the 
Spring 2020 semester you are at risk of losing 

your Federal, State & Institutional aid.

Satisfy Financial Aid 
requirements and settle your 

balances early to avoid late fees!

File your 2020-2021 FAFSA!
Don't forget to file your 2020-2021 Free 

Application for Federal Student Aid 
(FAFSA) at https://fafsa.gov or via the 
myStudentAid mobile app, if you have 

not done so already!

Financial Aid packaging for continuing 
students for the upcoming 2020-2021 

academic year will begin after the end of 
the Spring 2020 semester in late May/

early June.

If you are at risk of not making 
Satisfactory Academic Progress after 

Spring 2020, you may want to consider 
enrolling in Summer courses at Pace.
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